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MAR-9 2004

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Secretary Jonathan Katz,

Securities and Exchange
Commission

450 Fifth Street, NW
Washington DC
20549-0609

Hello Jonathan Katz,
I want to write about the Mutual Funds Quick Trade Fee. Congressmen have
said that it is a>bad idea. F\eur value Pricing is a better idea.

LMB” \eud
Andrew McCracken
2855 Pinecreek Drive

Costa Mesa, Calif.




